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David Richards

From: David Richards
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 3:14 PM
To: Jeanine Erikat
Subject: RE: Following up with redistricting resources

Thanks for spreading the word! I am excited to see how this project turns out overall.  
 
Dave  
 

From: Jeanine Erikat <jeanine@panasd.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 3:11 PM 
To: David Richards <DRichards@cityofelcajon.us> 
Subject: Re: Following up with redistricting resources 
 

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi David,  
 
Thank you so much for reaching out and updating me on the City's website and timeline for hearings. It's great to hear the City decided to begin the 
sessions over the summer. We’ll try to turn people out but wanted to flag it as short notice considering the previous communication with the City's 
office that the hearing process wouldn't begin until the release of census data. Nonetheless, we will gladly circulate this information and are excited 
to see the City beginning now! 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Jeanine 
 
 
On Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 10:08 AM David Richards <DRichards@cityofelcajon.us> wrote: 

Hi Jeanine and Kiyana. 
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I hope you are both doing well. I wanted to keep you updated on the City of El Cajon’s redistricting process. The City has retained a redistricting consultant, 
NDC. We have also launched a redistricting webpage at www.cityofelcajon.us/redistricting which features redistricting information in Spanish, Somali, and 
Arabic. Our first hearing is scheduled for July 14, at 6:30 p.m. at the Hillside Recreation Center here in El Cajon. We are finalizing the marketing materials for 
translation which I will share with you once they have been finalized.  

  

Please feel free to share this information with any of your constituents who may be interested.  

  

Thanks,  

  

  

David Richards 

Senior Management Analyst  

City Manager’s Office  

City of El Cajon 

(619) 441-1768 

drichards@cityofelcajon.us  

  

  

  

  


